
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of September 5, 2022 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
mop, top, hop, lock, rock, 
sock, hot, not, one, jump 

 
High Frequency Words: 
for, no, jump, one, have, 
play, little, with, you 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear First Grade families,  
 
I hope everyone had a fantastic week! We had so much 
fun in first grade. We had a special guest and learned 
about the Artemis 1 launch. We also studied properties of 
matter and the roles we play in our community. 
 
Next week, we will not have a spelling test due to it being 
a shorter week. However, the students will still need to 
practice their spelling for homework. We will also have 
our FAST (Florida’s Assessment for Student Thinking) 
testing this Wednesday. On Thursday and Friday, we will 
have our first unit tests in reading and math. Hope you all 
have a safe and happy Labor Day weekend!!! 

Sincerely,  
     Ms. Martinez J 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading log- due Tuesday 
 
Spelling practice- due Friday 
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
 
* Volunteer hours  officially begin on 
September 6th. Please check the website for 
opportunities available. 
  
* Students should practice writing complete 
sentences and sight words. Also, 
counting/writing numbers to 120. 
 
*Mrs. B’s birthday is Saturday Sept 10th. Let’s 
show her some love this week and appreciate all 
she does for us. J 

 

Important Dates: 
• Sept 5th Mon- No School (Labor Day) 
• Sept 7th Wed- FAST Testing Reading and 

Math 
• Sept 8th Thurs- Chapter 1 Math test 
• Sept 9th Fri- Unit 1 Reading test 

 
Please ask your child about: 

• PE- Using your body to express creative 
concepts 

• Art- Mixing colors/Color Wheel 
• WOW (Word of the Week)- Courage 

 
 

	
 

	
	
	
		

 

	

	


